
 

 

F3 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMF3-2019-014 

Date:         December 16, 2019 

Subject:    HPD Bulletin F3-2020-EN001 Engine Vendor Change 
 
See this HPD bulletin for information on the change in engine service provider. 
 
TRBF3-2019-004 (released this date) and TAMF3-2019-015 (to be released soon) have specifics on 
written notification to SCCA and HPD prior to engine service, repair, or power confirmation. 
 
To be clear, while the HPD bulletin requires prior notice to HPD, prior notice will also be required to 
SCCA Pro Racing, as explained in TRBF3-2019-004. 


